
Sayyid Al-Hakeem calls for Faili component unity, praises its sacrifices

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, renewed his position in support of

the Faili Kurds in Iraq on 22/6/2022. H.E. indicated during his meeting with the delegation of

the General National Assembly of Faili Kurds headed by Professor Tariq Al-Mandalawi, the

importance of all components, especially Failis who were subjected to a complex and systematic

targeting once for their sectarian affiliation and once for their national affiliation. While

recalling the common history that had gathered them in confronting dictatorship, building the

new Iraqi experience, and facing challenges, including terrorism.

His Eminence called for the unity of the Faili component and said that unity of word is one of

the most important ways


